
 

 

 

Friday, 16th October 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Harvest – Foodbank donations 
 
Next week, we will be celebrating Harvest in school, with a Zoom assembly with Rev. Keith Roddy from Holy Trinity 
on Tuesday and will be collecting food donations for Chelmsford Foodbank.  
 
As a school, we will be collecting donations next week, which will be delivered to Chelmsford Foodbank after half 
term. If you are able, please add an item from the list to your shopping over the week and send into school with your 
child for our collection.  Please ensure food still has several months before its expiry date. 

Shopping list: 
Tinned potatoes 

Jams/spreads 
Instant Mash 

Instant/tinned custard 
Tinned rice pudding 
Ladies deodorants 
Ladies shampoo 

Washing powder/liquid/gel 
 

Chelmsford Foodbank provides emergency food for people in our local community in crisis. This year, sadly, many 
may need to access the service that have not needed to before. If you become in need of emergency food, you need 
a voucher which can be accessed from the Child and Family Wellbeing 
Service https://www.essexfamilywellbeing.co.uk 0300 247 0014 
Or Citizen’s Advice https://www.citizensadvice.org.uk/about-us/contact-us/contact-us/search-for-your-local-
citizens-advice/local-citizens-advice-details/?serialnumber=100386 01245 205579. This will then allow you to food 
from the Foodbank centre or arrange for a delivery. 
 
Thank you for your support with our Harvest collection 
Miss Ball  
Jet Class teacher  
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